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Gautho, Julia

From: John Martorella <martorella1115@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:24 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Stockton Bridge

Dear council, 
 
I strongly object to the $840k for the engineering cost of rebuilding the Stockton bridge.   
 
As elected officials, it's time that all of you listen to the citizens of Capitola and stop drinking the special 
interest coolaid. 
 
Be fiscally responsible and stop wasting money. 
 
Lastly, it's time to put back Bay ave. to its original configuration and stop making bad decisions.  
 
Thank you, 
John Martorella  
Capitola resident since 1990 


